
 

 

 
 

August 15, 2024 

 
 
All Association Members, 
 
As previously announced, the Association leadership agreed to schedule 
meetings with American Airlines to discuss the possibility of contract 
extensions. 
 
After discussions on the schedule for those meetings, it was agreed to 
update and schedule two days with the company during the week of August 
26th. 
 
The discussions over any possible contract extensions between American 
Airlines and the respective Contract Negotiation Committees are 
scheduled for August 27th and August 28th at AA HDQ. 
 
The Association will continue to collaborate with the respective Contract 
Negotiation Committees and will keep the membership informed of any 
progress as it unfolds. 
 
Fraternally, 

Your unified TWU/IAM Association Negotiation Committee 
 


